
Digital Health Technologies in Traumatic Brain Injury 
 

Call for Participation 
 

 
Dear All, 
 
I am Orla Mantle, a graduate student in the Global Health Research Group on 
Acquired Brain and Spine Injuries at the University of Cambridge. For my Master's 
research I am looking at how digital health technologies can be integrated in the 
care pathway for patients with TBI.  
 
I will be undertaking qualitative interviews, which will last 30-60 minutes, to 
explore Neurosurgeon’s experiences with digital health technologies in their own 
countries of practice and discuss the perceived barriers in their usage. 
 
I would therefore like to invite Neurosurgeons to be interviewed as part of this 
project. We have ethical approval through the University of Cambridge Department 
of Engineering.  
 
Please could you contact me via email ( om389@cam.ac.uk ) if you are willing to 
take part, and I will arrange a time at your convenience to undertake the interview. 
I have had many interesting conversations with clinicians so far and would like to 
hear from as many voices as possible to get a good picture of the system, from a 
range of different countries. 
 
Thank you! 
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